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End Of Season Presentations 

A very successful presentation session was held last Sunday. Thanks to the Sunshine Tennis Club for hosting 

and catering the event. 

Good to see most Clubs and teams represented and many players enjoying some social tennis. 

Congratulations to Evelyn Van Nimwegen from the Kingston Tennis Club, the recipient of the Associations Award 

For Service in 2020/21 

 

Next Season 

The Tournament Committee will be meeting over the next couple of months to review last season and start 

planning for the next season, our 70th. Not only will we be looking to consider improvements to the pennant we 

will also be looking to celebrate 70 years of well organised interclub tennis for the southern suburban clubs. 

We have recently received one detailed submission with suggestions for the coming rosters, if you wish to 

contribute any suggestions for next season please send them to our email address. Once the Tournament 

Committee has met we will distribute all suggestions to the Clubs and any individuals on our current mailing list. 

 

Communication 

Please continue to use the Association’s email, ayctas@gmail.com for all communication as it will automatically 

be forwarded to all of the current Committee members. If you have any queries that require a more immediate or 

personal response, please contact; The President on M: 0418 100 751, or The Secretary on M: 0431 181 713 

 

Thanks 

Campbell Palfrey 
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